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U.S. Department of Energy 1
ATTN: Mark L. Matthews, Project Manager

Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial ,

Action Project Office
Albuquerque Operations Office .

P.O. Box 5400
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115 -

Dear Mr. Matthews: '

f

' We have received your September 6,1990, transmittal of Revision B to the
' Ambrosia Lake Remedial Action Inspection Plan (RAIP). Although not requested
by your letter, this document will be treated as predecisional and will not be
released to the public. The RAIP will be held for review until the Final
Remedial Action Plan (TRAP) is submitted per our Memorandum of Understanding.

'

Please provide three additional copies of the RAIP for our review when the fRAP
is transmitted.

If you have any questions, please contact D. L. Jacoby of my staff.

Sincerely, -

01%|nal Rud Dr.-
R. E. F04LL

Ramon E. Hall
Director !

; CC:
M.'Abrams
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